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From:  Sue Lauer
Sent:  Sunday, 3 March 2013 11:31 PM
To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Compulsory voting sheuld remain
Compulsory voting should remain in order to reflect more accurately the views of all people, not just the
more pofitically aware; and to enable candidates to really focus on state and community issues, rather than

just rounding up voters for their cause

sue Lauer

7/01/2014




